September 30, 2022

LETTER FROM THE PRINCIPAL
Dear Families,

There has been much happening across
the classrooms including field trips,
landmarks, ecosystems, and ABC
bootcamp. This week we had a lockdown drill, so now
we've had Earthquake, Lockdown and Fire drills. We'll
continue having one a month throughout the school year.
Although these drills are not always fun (and probably a
little scary for some), they are important to have practiced
and required by Ed code.

Warm regards,

Patrick Eagle

PTO INFO

Hi everyone,

We were so happy to see everyone at our San Miguel
skate night. It was truly such a fun night and great to get
all our families together. Our EOS fundraiser will be
starting in October, info to come. Thanks to one of our
parent volunteers, a dine and donate night at Mary’s Pizza
in Windsor is being set up, info to come. Thank you for
your continued support! We love our San Miguel families
and community.

Your SM Site PTO :)

ATTENTION 6TH GRADE PARENTS

The Mark West Charter School enroliment portal will open
Monday, October 3rd and will close Monday, October
31st. You can find the link to the portal on our website at
www.markwestcharter.org and select the "enrollment"
button. Please print out all documents including the
application and bring it to the Mark West Charter office.
6th grade students are NOT automatically enrolled into
Mark West Charter.

DISTRICT WELLNESS COMMITTEE MEMBERS
NEEDED

Hello Parents, the Mark West School District is actively
looking for parental involvement in serving on our District
Wellness Committee. The Wellness committee meets 2-3
times a year for 1 hour each meeting via zoom. The
Wellness committee helps to promote the belief that
foods and beverages available to students at district
schools should support the health curriculum and
promote optimal health, taking into consideration the
needs of students with special dietary needs. We need
your help to continue this goal. If you would like to serve
on the District Wellness Committee please reach out to

Kelly Sansone (ksansone@mwusd.org) to join or
with any questions.

DATA NFIRMATION

Data Confirmation closes TODAY, Sept. 30th.
Please complete it if you have not already done so. Data
Confirmation needs to be completed on a computer and
not a cellular phone. We have computers available at the
District Office for your use. Please contact Alicia Mills @
(707) 524-2972 with any questions. Here is the link with
instructions: Data Confirmation

A ‘NOTE’ FROM THE MUSIC TEACHER

Do you appreciate music and arts education being offered
at San Miguel? Help us to keep these educational
opportunities going by supporting the Mark West
Education Foundation - a parent group dedicated to
making music and arts education available to students in
the Mark West District. We would love to grow our music
and arts offerings at all our schools and could use your
ideas and help to make it happen! Please join us at our
next board meeting on Monday, October 3rd at 6:00pm via
Zoom:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2290369163?pwd=S01xa2g1
L1RiQUlycmdReUIKQ1pEZz09

SONOMA FAMILY LIFE NEWSLETTER
Click here

UPCOMING DATES

10/7/22 - Conference Day - non student day
10/28/22 - Spirit Day, wear red and black
10/31/22 - Halloween Parade

11/11/22 - Veteran's Day - School Holiday
11-21-11/25 - Thanksgiving Vacation

COACH BRE ON PE

Another awesome week of PE. Teamwork unit is still
going strong. We did the pipeline challenge for the upper
grades and K-2 played a version of bocce ball and floor is
lava! 1st Fastest class challenge of the school year is
coming up!
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Photos from the Teamwork unit in PE
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Photos from the 5th grade field trip to Pepperwood
Preserve.




